
House Bill 1487 

Mr. Chairman my name is Jacki Christman. I farm and ranch with my husband in Adams County. I 

strongly support House Bill 1487. As an American cattle producer I feel like we are not advertising or 

supporting US cattle producers enough to give more of our hard-earned money away. I do not see 

enough support behind ND raised beef in this state to add additional $1 to the ND checkoff. If I see more 

support and research for ND raised beef, I will be glad to voluntarily give money to the program. I am 

very proud of the beef we raise and would love to have more people know about the quality of our 

great ND beef.  

Sincerely, 

Jacki Christman 


